Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Harry Hinman <hthinmaniii@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, February 01, 2015 2:14 PM

To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Cc: richdengler@sbcglobal.net

Subject: Thermal Curtain Lake Almanor

Mr.Barnes,The idea to very probably damage the fishery of Lake Almanor,for a perhaps benefit down stream is a classic
cost/benefit equation.Cost for the Almanor basin and minor,if any,benefit for the down stream fishery.

The town of Chester depends on recreation for it's economic engine,a large part of that is derived from fishing,the
economics directly benefiting all aspects of the community.

| am a member of the Almanor Fishing Association and as such we raise fifty thousand fish annually and release them
into the lake from our cages,where they are fed during the fall,winter and early spring.Our organization is very cognizant
of the damage the thermal curtain would do to the fishery,not to mention being contrary to the will of the people of this
basin.Thank you for you consideration.Regards/Mac Hinman
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